
Patterson, Heather, EMNRD 

From: 
Sent: 

To: 
Subject: 
Attachments: 

Patterson, Heather, EMNRD 

Monday, July 27, 2015 10:44 AM 

'Christine Alderman'; Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD 

RE: C-141 Jumping Spring 16 State 1 

WaterColumn.pdf 

We are going to need a delineation, that was a lot of lost produced water. Is there any way of achieving a delineation 

without damaging the liner? This is also an area of very shallow groundwater. 

Heather Patterson 

Environmental Specialist 

NMOCD District II 

Office (575)748-1283 ext.101 

Cell (575)703-0228 

—Or ig i na l Message— 

From: Christine Alderman [mailto:calderman@cimarex.com] 

Sent: Thursday, July 23, 2015 8:16 AM 

To: Patterson, Heather, EMNRD; Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD 

Subject: RE: C-141 Jumping Spring 16 State 1 

Being that this is an active facility, how would you like us to handle this? The liner has been repaired. Do we need to 

delineate? 

Christine Alderman 

ESH Supervisor - Permian Basin 

Mobile: 432-853-7059 

Office: 432-620-1982 

—Or ig i na l Message— 

From: Patterson, Heather, EMNRD [mailto:Heather.Patterson@state.nm.us] 

Sent: Monday, July 20, 2015 8:49 AM 

To: Christine Alderman; Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD 

Subject: RE: C-141 Jumping Spring 16 State 1 

Should this be just an initial C-141 then? 

Heather Patterson 

Environmental Specialist 

NMOCD District II 

Office (575)748-1283 ext.101 

Cell (575)703-0228 

Yes. 
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-—Original Message 
From: Christine Alderman [mailto:calderman@cimarex.com] 
Sent: Friday, July 17, 2015 9:36 AM 
To: Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD; Patterson, Heather, EMNRD 
Subject: FW: C-141 Jumping Spring 16 State 1 

All, 

I need to make a correction to this C-141. 

Apparently after gauging the tank and looking at water haul tickets, it was realized that the total volume of water 
released was 160 bbls. We did only recover 20 bbls and this is a lined facility. When the dirt covering was removed from 
the liner two (2) rips were discovered. That would make total volume lost 140 bbls of produced water. 

This is an active production facility. Please advise as to how you'd like us to move forward. 

Christine Alderman 

ESH Supervisor - Permian Basin 
Mobile: 432-853-7059 
Office: 432-620-1982 

—Original Message— 
From: Gloria Garza 
Sent: Wednesday, July 15, 2015 4:05 PM 
To: Christine Alderman 
Subject: FW: C-141 Jumping Spring 16 State 1 

Gloria Garza 
432.234.3204 

Original Message 
From: Gloria Garza 
Sent: Friday, November 14, 2014 2:40 PM 
To: 'mike.bratcher@state.nm.us' 
Cc: Christine Alderman; 'Heather.Patterson@state.nm.us' 
Subject: C-141 Jumping Spring 16 State 1 

Mike, 

Please find attached the C-141 for the Jumping Spring 16 State 1. 

Please call me if you have any questions. 

Thank you, 
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Gloria Garza 
432.234.3204 

Original Message 
From: MidlandScanner@cimarex.com [mailto:MidlandScanner@cimarex.com] 
Sent: Friday, November 14, 2014 1:28 PM 
To: Gloria Garza 
Subject: Message from "RNP0026732E6735" 

This E-mail was sent from "RNP0026732E6735" (Aficio MP C5501). 

Scan Date: 11.14.2014 13:27:39 (-0600) 
Queries to: MidlandScanner@cimarex.com 
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